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Wil-Mar Neighborhood Center Open House – Moving The Center Forward! 

The public is invited to gather at the Wil-Mar Neighborhood Center, 953 Jenifer 
Street, Madison, Wisconsin, for a “Moving Forward” Open House, Saturday, 
February 23rd between 1 & 4 pm. 

Wil-Mar, Madison’s busiest community center, is the beloved decades-old home to 
dozens of community meetings, non-profit and worship groups, martial arts 
classes, and small-business starts (especially those using the Center’s commercial 
kitchen).  The Center is host to highly recognized after-school and adult programs, 
and is also well-known as the home to two of Madison’s oldest cultural 
institutions, the Scottish Country Dance Club and the folk music venue, Wild Hog 
in the Woods Coffeehouse.  Wil-Mar is a long-established 501© 3 organization 
which produces Southwest Wisconsin’s wildly popular annual French-themed 
world music festival, La Fete de Marquette, and co-produces Madison’s oldest and 
most diverse street festival, The Willy Street Fair.  

Now the Wil-Mar Neighborhood Center seeks direct community input to chart its 
own future.   

Neighbors of all ages are welcome to share ideas and suggestions with Wil-Mar 
Center staff and board of directors about future programming and envisioned 
building renovation plans. 

A casual, drop-in format to accommodate families and individuals will allow folks 
to come and go at their own pace.  Williamson Street area eateries are 
contributing snacks and beverages, and a staffed activity room for children will be 
provided. 

Help Us Move Forward! 

To contribute, Like us on Facebook, go to www.wil-mar.org,                                       
or call (608) 257-6486. 

 

 


